Executive Council Meeting Minutes
3/5/19

Old Business:

Discussed Caravan to Laguna Burger. (23 members attended)

Discussed tour of airport. (27 members attended).

New Business:

Discussed what to do about club apparel. Discussion was to give Marc a second chance and to talk to
Embroidery Plus to see what kind of offer they can do for us.

Discuss activities for March and April.

March:
General Meeting on the 15™.

March 26™: Caravan to Route 66 Casino buffet for dinner. Meet at Lowe’s at 6:00 pm at 12st and 1-40.
Leaving at 6:15 pm.

April:

April 6™ Cars-N-Coffee at the Owl Café on Eubank. Meet at the Target parking lot at 7:00 am.

Jim Gutherie’s Car Show April 13" or April 142

The All Club Picnic has been rescheduled from August 11" to August 4™ at the Oak Flats Picnic area.

Review procedures when receiving new members applications.

Respectfully submitted

Maggie Kitts Mary Mleczko



Executive Council Meeting Minutes
3/15/19

Meeting called to order at 6:30 by VP Dan Barker.

New member Joe Garcia attended his first meeting, and we welcomed Darrell Kirby as a prospective new
member.

Jim Thomte provided a treasurer’s report.

Maggie Kitts briefly described some upcoming events, many of which do not have firm dates, times, etc.
Once known the events will be posted on the website. One event confirmed is the annual Corrales Tractor
& Car Show, May 4™. Members will meet at 8:30 at the Lowes located at Alameda and Coors Bypass, and
caravan to the show at 9:00. A donation of $5 per car is greatly appreciated, collected at the show
entrance. So far one canopy tent will be provided. If another 10’ x 10’ canopy is available, please feel free
to bring it. Bring your chairs. Food vendors available. Parking is on a grass field.

The car show proposed in mid-April for Car Crafters has been put on hold while additional details are
worked out.

Old business: Dan Barker had samples of the NMCA logo stitched and is very pleased with the quality.
Information was passed around concerning pricing, types of shirts available and colors of jackets possible.
Members may visit Embroidery Plus located at 7400 Montgomery NE to see the wide selection of apparel
offered. For more information please contact Dan Barker. The information sheet passed around at the
meeting is posted on the club website, home page in the “new information” space.

New business: Phil Ellison offered a few ideas just to see what sort of participation and interest there may
be. These 3 ideas were 1) use of the NM State Police Academy training track for a half day, 2) creation of
a NMCA Members Resource Directory and 3) a request for members who golf to put their name on a list
for potential NMCA golf outings.

The raffle was suspended for this meeting due to time constraints.

Respectfully submitted,
Migpic Kitts o Phil llisan

Maggie Kitts & Phil Ellison



